
IMPORTANT NOTICE

The update of Airport and Heliport standards is temporarily suspended due to the fact that a 
complete overhaul is currently underway. 

Users must verify the compliance of the above standards with existing regulations and other 
standards before applying them.

The update of the reformed standards will be integrated gradually.
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